




Our EDI and HR transformation was initiated in November 2021 following 

recommendations from four source reports. These reviews were undertaken 

after the publication of Barbican Stories. From 126 recommendations 

extracted from all four reports, a robust EDI and HR Action Plan was created. 



The EDI and HR Action Plan has clear 

milestones, key priorities and success 

measures. We want to be held accountable 

and we are publishing our progress in a 

Project Tracker for full transparency. 



Established an EDI and HR Steering Group with colleagues from different 

parts of the organisation and the City of London

This group is responsible for setting and delivering agreed priority EDI and 

HR actions, communicating our progress and committing to continuous 

improvement.



An EDI Council made up 

of colleagues from across 

the business

Two new staff Networks 

(formerly Employee 

Resource Groups): 

Barbican Women and 

Barbican Global 

Majority
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Our focus since the last 

quarterly update has 

been to review our 

communication activity 

to ensure it's inclusive, 

honest and engaging

We held focus groups 

and a several one-to-one 

meetings with a mix of 

colleagues from the 

Centre







Launched 

guidelines for 

Inclusive 

Meeting 

Behaviours

Held a Town 

Hall Meeting 

with the Town 

Clerk

Developed new 

internal 

communication 

tools, including 

Barbican 

Bulletin and 

more use of 

PARiM

Held a second 

Directors' 

workshop on 

Race and 

Ethnicity 

Development





All casual workers are now on 

PARiM. Through this app they can 

schedule shifts and receive 

organisational updates

The Barbican Casual Team 

Handbook has now been 

published. 

The One Team training for new 

starters exists and is being used. This 

will now move online











Three new Dignity 

at Work Advisors 

(DAWA) have been 

trained 

The Barbican Women 

and the Barbican Global 

Majority have chosen to 

rename themselves as 

Staff Networks







We will continue to 

review these actions 

and deliver reportable 

change every three 

months. 





Development of both our EDI & Internal Communications 

Strategies

Introductions to our new Director of People, Inclusion & Culture

Modelling of our newly-published Inclusive Meeting Behaviours 

by Senior Leaders



Activity supporting the launch of the Barbican’s Zero 

Tolerance Statement

Embedding use of the new Barbican Casual Workers Handbook

Recruitment beginning for a new Internal Communications 

Manager

And more, to be shared via the weekly Barbican 

Bulletin!



We will continue to communicate 

and be open on our journey of 

change, so let's keep talking 




